Jill Cataldi

From: Tucker Carlmark <carlmarkt@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, February 22, 2021 3:47 PM

To: House Small Business Committee
Subject: H5255: in Support of

Hello,

I, Tucker Carlmark, of 26 Greenview Street, Cumberland, support bitl H5255.

This bill increases the amount of beer RI breweries can sell direct to a consumer for off premise
consumption. Currently, RI breweries are at a disadvantage to other New England states that already allow
higher case limits, and this will also assist in keeping our small breweries open.

Thanks for your consideration.

Regards,

(Richard) Tucker Carimark
26 Greenview Street
Cumberland RI 02864
401.636.1185



